
J. Bachmann  •  Uni Erlangen  •  Cauerstr. 3  •  D – 91058 Erlangen 

 
 

www.chemistry.nat.fau.eu/bachmann-group/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation for research stay 

Dear Ms. Glavinskaya: 

This letter is to invite you to the Friedrich-Alexander University of Erlangen-Nürnberg (FAU) in 

Erlangen, Germany, for a research stay funded by the German-Russian Interdisciplinary Research 

Center from November 29 to December 24. During this time, you will perform coatings of the 

powders synthesized in your laboratory at Saint Petersburg State University, then you will 

characterize your samples by all analytical methods available at the Chair ‘Chemistry of Thin Film 

Materials’, which I lead at FAU. I will provide you with an office desk and computer and the access 

to all instruments needed for his project. I will also ensure adequate scientific supervision and 

technical support throughout your stay. 

I look forward to seeing your exciting results, and I remain at the disposal of the German Consulate 

should there be any further questions. 

Yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Chair ‘Chemistry of 
Thin Film Materials’ 
 

Prof. Julien Bachmann, Ph. D. 
 
Room 2.136, IZNF, Cauerstr. 3  
D – 91058 Erlangen, Germany 
 
+49 9131 85 70551 
julien.bachmann@fau.de 
 
Secretary: Laura Progscha 
thinfilmchem@fau.de 
 
 

Erlangen, 09.09.2021 

Vlada Glavinskaya  

Saint Petersburg State University 

Institute of Chemistry 

26 Universitetskii Prospect 

Saint Petersburg, Petergof 198504 
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